
East	Hants	Minor	Hockey	Association

September 2021

To whom it may concern: 

This letter is to verify that the individual bearing this letter is a volunteer with East 
Hants Minor Hockey Association for the 2021-2022 season. 

The person requesting this Vulnerable Sector Check would be in contact with children 
under the age of 18.  

Hockey Canada, Hockey Nova Scotia and East Hants Minor Hockey Association require 
that all coaches, volunteers and anyone else who has direct contact with children 
have the following: 

• Criminal Record Check (CRC)
• Vulnerable Sector Check (VSC)

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Spencer
Vice President of Administration 
East Hants Minor Hockey Association 
vpadmin@ehpenguins.org 


